
      

 

April 17, 2017 

Mr. Eric Hopes 
Solid Waste & Fleet Superintendent 
1550 S. College St. 
McKinney, TX 75069 
 

It continues to be a pleasure for Waste Connections (formerly Progressive Waste Solutions) to have the 

opportunity to provide waste and recycling services to the City of McKinney. We take pride in our work 

and feel that our company delivers the best and most innovative service our industry has to offer. I 

sincerely hope that McKinney’s residents and City staff experience a level of service that is above 

expectations. 

Please accept this letter as a request by Waste Connections for a slight rate adjustment of 1.67% as cited 

in our contract. The adjustment is a result of Consumer Price Index changes and increased operational 

costs as reflected by fluctuations in the Price Wage Earners and Clerical Workers (CPI-U, All Items) 

published by the U.S. Department of Labor, Bureau of Labor Statistics, Dallas-Fort Worth area report.  

Thank you for understanding that this price increase means that we can continue the superior standard 

of our services for the coming year. I would be happy to discuss this matter in further detail if any 

additional information is required. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth Keller 
Waste Connections, formerly Progressive Waste Solutions 
District Municipal Marketing Manager 
2138 Country Lane 
McKinney Texas 75069 
(972) 832-5666 


